# Nursery Unit Weekly News



# Friday 18th July 2014

As from September we shall be known as the Nursery Unit and Mrs Hawking will be the Nursery Unit Leader

#### Moving into FS1

- \*Your child will be in Mrs Hawking's class.
- \*Your child will be at school for their contracted hours as arranged.
- \*Mrs Sale and Mrs L Carter will be working alongside Mrs Hawking with the children. Both Mrs Sale and Mrs L Carter already know the children well as they have been working in the current unit.
- \* We shall also work closely with both the Lower phase unit and Little Gems staff and children over the coming year.

### Your Child will need:

- \*Book bag daily
- \*Water bottle daily
- \*Library book on a Friday (in their book bag)
- \*Snack money on a Monday £1
- \*A pair of plimsoles
- \*A pair of wellies
- \*Outerwear appropriate for the weather.
- \*All items to be clearly named

#### School Dinners

If your child will be having a School Dinners, they cost £2.10 per day and need to be paid for in advance or on the day (no credit can be given).

Please hand dinner money to the office or a member of staff in a clearly labelled envelope.

Please choose your child's dinner on the daily menu signup sheet outside the classroom door.

#### School Day

Please drop off and collect your child from the cloakroom door next to Little Gems.

The cloakroom doors will be open from 9am/12pm. School will finish at 12pm/3pm.

# September 2014

FS1 children will return to from Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> September 2014 as to their contracted hours.

Year 1 to Year 6 children will return to school on Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> September 2014.

## <u>Snack</u>

FS1 children will continue to have a daily snack as previously.

We therefore would like to ask for a contribution of £1 per week to be paid to Mrs Carter or Mrs Sale.